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18 June 2012 

 

REMINDER 

VENUE MONITORING SERVICES AGREEMENT 

AND OTHER DOCUMENTS ARE DUE 

TO BE RETURNED TO IGS BY 

5.00PM ON FRIDAY 22 JUNE 2012 

This is a REMINDER to return ALL copies of completed and signed venue monitoring services 

and other documents (previously sent to your gaming venue) to IGS by 5.00pm Friday 22 June 

2012. 

If you have previously contacted IGS and made special arrangements for the return of 

completed and signed documents, please ignore this reminder. 

Otherwise, please arrange for the return or delivery of ALL copies of completed and signed 

documents to IGS by using either of the following delivery methods.  PLEASE DO NOT KEEP 

ANY ORIGINAL COPIES AT THIS STAGE.  A countersigned copy of the Venue Monitoring 

Services Agreement will be returned to you in due course. 

BY COURIER OR HAND DELIVERY during the hours of 9.00am to 5.00pm Monday-Friday 

(Preferred Method) 

 

Attention:  Legal Department 

 

Intralot Gaming Services Pty Ltd 

299 Williamstown Road 

PORT MELBOURNE   VIC   3207 
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By POST (IGS recommends that you use a postal service that permits tracking of your package): 

 

Attention:  Legal Department 

 

Intralot Gaming Services Pty Ltd 

PO Box 690 

PORT MELBOURNE   VIC   3207 

If you require any assistance or you have any questions in relation to the Venue 

Monitoring Services Agreement or other documents (or you have not yet received your 

venue monitoring services agreement package), please contact our Help Desk on 1300 764 

495. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Arthur Baoustanos 

Communications Director 


